
The Board wanted to alert neighbors about another vandalism incident that recently occurred in 

our community. Anita Irazabal (121 Bakerfield Drive) informed the Board that on Saturday 

morning (June 16, 2012), she found her mailbox broken and lying in pieces on the street in front 

of her home. When driving through the community later that morning, she observed another 

destroyed mailbox of a home on Commodore Drive in Commodore Estates I. She also noticed 

Silly String covering the stop signs in our development. Another neighbor recalled hearing loud, 

pounding music from a car in the development late Friday night.  

Anita called the New Castle County Police, and 2 cars were sent out to investigate. After filing a 

police report, the officer advised her to call them any time of day or night to report any type of 

suspicious activity. 

The Board wants to take this opportunity to remind neighbors to look out for one another, to be 

aware of any suspicious strangers in the neighborhood, and to report such activity to the proper 

authorities. 


